
 

 
 

           Monday 3 March 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are pleased to inform you that, as of February 24, 2025, Mrs. Seevakreedam has 
been appointed as the Interim Deputy Head of Victoria Junior School. We are confident 
that her leadership will greatly benefit the school community, and we look forward to the 
positive impact she will have in this new role. Congratulations to Mrs Seevakreedam on 
her achievement. 

Mrs Nowak will continue to be at Victoria Junior School for half the week as Interim Head 
teacher. Any member of the Senior Leadership team will always be pleased to answer 
your questions too.  

Ms Collins       Inclusion Leader 

Ms Faransis    Upper Phase Leader 

Mrs Barham    Lower Phase Leader 

In addition, we would like to update you on the teaching arrangements for Beech Class. 
Ms. Pretty will be teaching Beech Class on a Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday each 
week. Ms. Iberle will take over on a Thursday and Friday. We are confident that both 
teachers will continue to provide the high standard of education that Beech Class students 
are accustomed to. 

We appreciate your continued support and partnership in ensuring a smooth transition for 
our students. Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach 
out. 

Yours sincerely, 

M C Nowak 

Maggie Nowak 

Interim Head teacher 

 
 


